
 

 

 

 

 

To: Port Community; 

 

From: Warren Jones, CEO, Stevedoring Services Limited 

 

Re: Port Operations – End of Shelter in Place  

 

Date: 04 May 2020 

 

Please note the following procedures which are in place on the Hamilton Port with effect from today, 

Monday 04 May 2020: 

 

1. Demurrage (Storage Fees) is in effect.  

 

2. Today, Monday 04 May is the first free day of the new demurrage (storage) period (demurrage policy 

attached).  

 

3. SSL Administrative Offices remain closed to walk-in customers.  

 

4. Demurrage payments will be accepted online only. For further information on demurrage payments, 

please contact demurrage@stevedoring.bm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

WARREN JONES 

CEO 
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